
From: Joanna Zimny
To: theamericanillusion@icloud.com
Subject: RE: 939 Charles
Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 2:43:00 PM

Good afternoon Ms. Miller,

I spoke to the Legislative Hearing officer, this is being laid over to December 3, at which time I would strongly
encourage you to sign up to testify and present your case for no forfeit of deposit at that time. Or if it's still
incomplete, at a later hearing.

Try and wrap things up ASAP (I know you're trying), as that will help your argument.

The link to testify by phone is here: https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council/city-council-publichearing-
The latest to sign up is noon on Tuesday, December 2, but you can sign up anytime after the next agenda is
published, which should be early next week due to Thanksgiving.

Thanks,
Joanna

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

-----Original Message-----
From: theamericanillusion@icloud.com <theamericanillusion@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 2:19 PM
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 939 Charles

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Joanna,

Just an update. The meter was finally installed. I’m now waiting on the electrician to schedule his inspection.
Perhaps, I will call the inspector and get that scheduled directly. In the meantime, I have taken the extra time to do
some landscaping that is not required. I would like to request one more layover. My son and I will truly need those
funds to live on.

Warm regards,
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Lorie


